
 
 
 

TWIN SHORES BEACH & MARINA, INC. 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

NOVEMBER 5, 2021 
10:00 AM 

 
 
 
 
Special Board Meeting regarding Unit 51  
Town Hall Meeting 
 
Meeting Started at 10:02am 
 
All Board Members were present  
 
The following was discussed   
 What is the best use for Unit 51.  Should we bring up to code or tear 

down. 
Decided to form Committee to meet with Long Boat Key Building Dept. 

Stan Dinwoodie to evaluate all involved with either solution. Bring up to code or 
tear down Unit 51.  Tommy Rheinlander and John Langwig will set up a meeting 
with Stan Dinwoodie. 

 
Unit 51 Committee Members: 
Tommy Rheinlander 
Chris Richard 
Donnie Lane 
John Langwig 
Jack Restuccia 
Jack Brininger 
 
 

 
 
 
Adjourned: 10:46am 
Cathy Enneper 

 
   


